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Memo

To:
ABC Computers, Inc. Salespersons
From:
Aaron Hurt
CC:
Anne Greenwald, Mike Dakorson
Date:
March 21, 2003
Re:
SALES REPORTS DUE ONE DAY EARLIER

As of now, you will be required to get your monthly sales report into the home office one day earlier than usual (two days before the last business day of the month).

Since I began working here six years ago, the number of salespersons has increased from 22 to 40, while the number of support personnel in the home office has remained the same.  In order to get commission checks out to you, I have been requiring the support staff to work overtime.  This problem will be alleviated by the aforementioned action.

Let’s all try to make this a priority and resolve this issue.
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